
 

PRESS RELEASE       July 16, 2009 

 

N3 Boatworks Hires Powerhouse Parts Team 

 

N3 Boatworks is excited to announce the addition of Bruce Foutz and Brad Foutz, formerly of 
Correct Craft East/Mid-West Correct Craft, to the N3 family. Bruce has more than 30 years of 
experience working with Correct Craft, specifically in the parts division. He is known throughout 
the country as the expert to call regarding any Nautique and Correct Craft parts. His wealth of 
knowledge is a true asset to the N3 team.  Brad is a welcomed addition to the parts team with 
over four years under his belt of direct experience working in Correct Craft parts and a lifetime 
of living with a Correct Craft parts expert. 
 
To continue their commitment to Nautique owners, N3 Boatworks has also expanded their parts 
division and now supplies parts for all Nautique and Correct Craft boats built from 1960-2010.  
N3 has recently added over 22,000 parts to their inventory ranging from underwater gear to 
stereo systems and from jumpseats to graphics. Plus you can't forget the everyday necessities like 
impellers and steering cables. N3 will also supply upholstery for boats built from 1979-1999.   
 
N3 is proud to have Bruce and Brad on their team and to be supplying parts for all Correct Craft 
boats that have been “on the waters of the world since 1960.”  N3 Boatworks Parts is an 
accessible parts dealer for all Correct Craft owners. Please contact us directly at 317-845-9253 or 
bruce@n3boatworks.com.  
 
N3 Boatworks is the central Indiana Nautique dealer.  Built on the solid foundation of boating, 
service and business experience, N3 is expanding the inboard boating sales, service and 
fabrication business in central Indiana.  N3 is known across the country as an expert in specialty 
fabrication of Nautiques.  For more information, please visit www.n3boatworks.com. 
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